
[image: ]

Patient Participation Group (PPG)  
NEWSLETTER No. 2







You can get up to date news and information by visiting our website www.mythemedical.co.uk or by following us on Facebook (search for Mythe Medical Practice) or Twitter (@MytheMedical)




Welcome to the second issue of the Mythe Medical Practice Newsletter following the merger of Watledge Surgery and Jesmond House Practice.

Things have moved on apace – in a couple of months we will have been merged for a year which seems to have flown by very quickly.  Inevitably we come across practical and administrative issues working from separate sites but hopefully we are managing to resolve them quickly and it won’t be long before we are all in the same building.










NEW SALARIED GP

We were very pleased to welcome Dr. Anna Harvey to our Practice Team following Dr. Tuck’s retirement last year.  

Anna started on 1st October 2015 with us as a Salaried GP doing six sessions a week based at our Watledge site.  
Practice Nursing News

Some patients may be aware that our longest serving Practice Nurse, Liz Peacock, was planning to fully retire at the end of January.  
We are pleased to let our patients know that Liz has decided to stay on part-time until later in the year carrying out her Clinics at Watledge site on Mondays and Wednesdays.  Patients with respiratory conditions (Asthma and COPD) will probably be most familiar with Liz who has managed their conditions for many years.














Your Accountable GP

By the 31st March 2016 Practices are required under the GMS Contract to allocate a named accountable GP to all patients, including children.  This is purely an administrative exercise and does not change the way in which we operate or affect your ability to make an appointment or speak with any of the GPs in the Practice.  

You will be allocated to the GP who you see most often when you visit the surgery for an appointment. Having a named GP does not prevent you seeing any other doctor in the Practice as your usual GP will not be available at all times and if your needs are urgent, you may wish to discuss them with an alternative Doctor.

New patients registering will be allocated at the point of registration.  If you are aged over 75 or have taken part in the Avoiding Unplanned Admissions Scheme you will already have been allocated a named accountable GP and notified in writing - this GP will remain the same and will not change.
If you wish to be told the name of your accountable GP, please ask the Receptionists when you are next in the surgery.



















Tewkesbury Health Centre Project

The new build has started at last and although there have been inevitable weather delays all is still on course.  Doctors Hutchison and Fearn have been involved in regular site meetings along with Dr. Shyamapant from Church Street Surgery and the Practice and Clinical Managers have been involved in discussions regarding interior design, communications and security systems.  A few photos to keep you updated.
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WINTER PRESSURES APPOINTMENTS

To help manage the additional pressure at this time of the year the Practice has been offering availability of routine appointments on Saturday mornings as follows :
Saturday 13th February 2016 (Watledge House)
Saturday 27th February 2016 (Jesmond House)
Saturday 12th March 2016 (Watledge House)
Saturday 19th March 2016 (Jesmond House)

Appointments can be made either by telephoning Reception at Watledge or Jesmond or via our online booking system.
[bookmark: _GoBack]









MMP CARERS’ GROUP MEETINGS FOR 2016

Our Carers’ Group Meetings are very well attended once a month on Mondays.

All Meetings in Room 4 at
Holy Trinity Church Hall, Oldbury Road, Tewkesbury.

MONDAYS from 10.30 a.m. – 11.30 a.m.
8th February 2016
14th March 2016
11th April 2016
9th May 2016
13th June 2016
11th July 2016
8th August 2016
12th September 2016
10th October 2016
14th November 2016
12th December 2016






INFLUENZA VACCINATIONS
We still have some vaccines available if you are eligible to receive one – just contact either Watledge (on 293278) or Jesmond (on 292813) to make an appointment with a Practice Nurse.







New Patient Registrations
The management of new patient registrations is carried out at our Jesmond House branch so we would be grateful if any potential new patients attend at that address with their required documents.  

We are of course happy to take your forms at our Watledge site if that is easier for you but it would be helpful to deal with any administrative matters that may arise from your registration while you are at the correct site.












Mythe Medical Practice PPG
Chairperson :  Mrs. Christine Donald          Vice-Chairperson :  Mrs. Sheila Ryan         Secretary :  Miss Pauline Shaw
Please send any correspondence for the PPG In Confidence via either Watledge House or Jesmond House.
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